South Northamptonshire District                                  County of Northamptonshire

Old Stratford Parish Council

TO MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL:

WITH COUNCIL MEETINGS CANCELLED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE, THIS AGENDA IS CIRCULATED FOR INFORMATION AS WE CONTINUE THE DAY TO DAY RUNNING OF THE COUNCIL AS AGREED UNDER DELEATED POWERS AND REPLACES THE 13th OCTOBER 2020 COUNCIL MEETING
AGENDA

1.
Minutes for Approve of the Deferred Meeting dated Wednesday 8th September 2020
2. 
Casual Vacancy remains unfilled (co-option can be agreed at any time)
3. 
To approve the amendment to SOs due to Covid-19 (attached) for a further 5 months
4.
Clerks Report and planning notes (delegated powers) including transfer of allotment land
5.
Planning

(a) 
Applications Received 
S/2020/1503/FUL Ground floor extensions and creation of first floor to provide habitable rooms


2 Hawkwell Estate 

5.
Finance > dealt with by the clerk under agreed delegated powers (notification later)

(RESOLUTION Min:7(b) 10 Dec 2019 was completed on 22 Sep) see Running Balance    

6.
Reports of maintenance issues arising > clerk to be advised 
6(a)
Report on Memorial Hall Maintenance and current Covid-19 secure use

7.
Any Items for Next Agenda
8.
Date of next Deferred Meeting Tuesday 10h November 2020 
Derek M Everett PSLCC
Clerk








Dated: 6th October 2020
01908 569053 clerk@oldstratford.org.uk
Old Stratford website www.oldstratford.org.uk
S/2020/1503/FUL Ground floor extensions and creation of first floor to provide habitable rooms


2 Hawkwell Estate * No objections 

Note: Since the cancellation of face to face council meetings and a reversion to Delegated Powers to the clerk as previously circulated.  An amendment to SOs permitted by Covids-19 Legislation to suspend meetings for 5 months was made in May.  That  5 months is now up at the end of the October and with members agreeing to continue under delegated powers (outlined in the Chairman’s email to members (with no objections)).  It is prudent to RESOLVE to extend the SO amendment for another 5 months, with Covid-19 Legislation deferring the suspension until May 2021 (or sooner?) 
